
Urmston Grammar School 
 

 

 

Newton Road 

Urmston 

Manchester  

M41 5UG 

email: office@urmstongrammar.org.uk  

website: urmstongrammar.org.uk 

Tel: 0161 748 2875  

VAT Registration Number: 120 1656 61 

 

 

Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

24th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of an upcoming event that will affect the Year 7 
schedule next Tuesday,30th January. On this day, all Year 7 students will have the opportunity to attend the 
matinee performance of the school production, 'Guys and Dolls.' 
 
To accommodate this special event, there will be adjustments to the typical school routine, and we kindly ask for 
your cooperation and understanding. Here are the key details regarding the schedule changes: 
 
1. No P4 or P5 Lessons: There will be no P4 or P5 lessons for Year 7 students on Tuesday. 
    
2. Early Lunch in the Cloisters (P4): Students will have an early lunch during P4 in the cloisters. 
 
3. Show Details: 
   - The performance will commence at approximately 12:45 pm. 
   - The show will continue through lunchtime, but students will have an interval break. 
   - The performance will conclude in time for a normal 3:15 pm end of the school day. 
 
4. Lunch Arrangements: Students have the option to bring a packed lunch or pre-order a panini. A sheet will be 
provided to collate pre-ordered lunches during form time. Please note that pre-orders should not be made using 
the school app. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful and enjoyable experience for the Year 7 students at the 'Guys and Dolls' matinee 
performance. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss J Devenney Lees 
Pastoral Head Year 7 
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